
 

 



Report on Flash Mob 

On 6th December 2018, thirty (30) students from Don Bosco College Kohima performed a 

Flash Mob in Government High School Junction, Kohima at 2:00 P.M. The students 

choreographed on the song, “Salute” by “Little Mix”. The purpose for the flash mob was to 

spread awareness on Beti Bachao Beti Parhao and violence against women in general.  It was 

organized as part of the 16 days activism against gender based violence campaign initiated by 

the State Resource Center for Women, Government of Nagaland. A cash of Rs. 10,000/- was 

sanctioned for performing the task by the SRCW. Women Cell, DBCK coordinated the 

programme. 
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